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WE REMEMBER… 

Joan Wilson 

Eugenia Jankiwsky                

Mary Klassen  

 

 

WE WELCOME… 

Jake Neufeld   

 

WE CELEBRATE  

THE BIRTHDAYS OF… 

William Burke  - 4th               

Myrtle Pinder—5th  

Tina Willms—10th                  

Maria Pennacchio 14th         

Ruth Harder—19th                

Vicki Hildebrant  - 20th                             

Anna Dakiv—29th 

Wilhelmina Kliboer—29th  

Marcia Smith—31st  

 

 

Recreation Notes—Norma Restivo 

The Recreation Department welcomes two new co-op 

high school students from Governor Simcoe Second-

ary School. Alicia and Lexi are both excited to be here 

with us and our settling in well and enjoying getting to 

know everyone. 

Be sure to mark your calendar for Wednesday, March 

11th—Hands on Exotics are coming in for another af-

ternoon of interaction with interesting animals. See 

your calendar for time and floor location!  

 

 

Love & Happiness was in the air at our Valentine’s 

Day Social!!! 

 



March 17th is SHAM”ROCK” YOUR 

GREEN CHALLENGE. Everyone is asked 

to wear GREEN and join us in some St. 

Patrick’s Day fun! 

 

 

 

 

Biblically Based—Jim Evans  

In 1885, a Swedish former sailor and lay 

minister named, Carl Boberg, heard the 

ringing of church bells during a violent 

thunderstorm, and was inspired to write a 

poem entitled, ‘O Great God’.  Years later 

it was translated into English and became 

the beloved hymn, ‘How Great Thou Art’!  

It has become one of the most beloved 

hymns of the Christian faith. It also was a 

favorite sung by George Beverly Shea at 

the Billy Graham Crusades!     

For Carl, the church bells in the midst of 

the storm reminded him of God’s power-

ful presence and peace in all of Creation’s 

wonder. Psalm 19:1 says, ‘The heav-

ens declare the glory of God; the 

skies proclaim the work of his hands.’ 

Even when we experience the ‘storms of 

life’ we need not fear! By God’s Word and 

His Spirit, We can ‘hear the bells’ of 

God’s presence and peace, and sing in 

our hearts; ‘How Great Thou Art!’ 

 

 

Nurse’s Notes—Sandra Hartley  

Thank you for your support and ongoing 

encouragement during the PSW staff assign-

ment rotation as they build new relationships 

with residents. 

 

During this continuing flu season please 

maintain proper hand hygiene using the hand 

sanitizers provided in various locations.  We 

also encourage those that are sick to refrain 

from visiting. 

Wednesday March 11th  

1pm Fourth Floor 

 2pm Third Floor 

3pm Second Floor 

4pm First floor  

Family are welcome to join us in 

the lounge!  

Reset your 

clocks on 

March 8th! 


